
November 7, 2013 
 
Julian Literacy Project Final Report 
 
Kevin Ogden, superintendent of the Julian Union School District, provided The 
Rotary Club of Del Mar with an invoice for the purchase of the books specified in 
the grant.  The invoice amount was greater than the amount of the grant.  Our 
grant will cover $1000 and the school district will pick up the remaining cost.  
Upon receipt of the invoice, a check for $1000 was dispensed to the Julian Union 
School District.  Upon receipt of the check, the books were ordered and have 
been received by the School.  Twelve members of the Rotary Club of Del Mar will 
travel to Julian Elementary School on November 18, 2013 for a demonstration of 
the books and distribution of the first books in the series to students.  We will also 
present an “honorary” check at that time for publicity purposes.  Pictures from 
this trip will be posted on this site. 
 
I believe this completes my obligation for this district grant.  Thank you for 
allowing us to do this great work. 
 
Sincerely, 
Janice Kurth 


